
 

 

8th July 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Mini School Reward Day – Thursday 21st July 2022  
 
A gentle reminder that our Mini School Reward Day will take place on Thursday 21st July 
2022, students are aware that the winning Mini School will have the opportunity to attend 
various activities during the Academy day.  
 
Only students in the winning Mini School will be able to attend an activity of their choice.  
 
The result of the winning Mini School will be announced at Sports Day – Day 2 (Year 9/10) 
on Thursday 14th July 2022 to all students, and an email will be sent to all parents/carers 
informing you if your child as has won and is therefore able to attend.  
 
Again, just to be clear, only the winning Mini School will be attending the Reward Day.  
 
As a result, parents/carers of the winning Mini School will be able to opt for an activity for 
their child to attend on ParentPay. This will go live on Thursday 14th July at 3pm and the 
deadline to select an activity will be Tuesday 19th July 12pm.  
 
The activities to choose from will be either a morning or afternoon session. Some activities 
are paid, and others are free (at Brompton Academy).  
 
Students will be expected to attend normal lessons this day and only miss those 
while completing their activity. They also will be allowed to wear their PE kits that day 
if they wish too.  
 
The activities include:  

 
Activities   Cost  

Option 1 

Battle Sector X (Laser Tag) - Rochester  

See website for further details 

https://www.battlesectorx.com/ 

£16.50 - 3 x 

games   
 

Option 2 Film at BA with popcorn – chosen by students  FREE 

Option 3  Sports Festival – at the Academy  FREE 

 

 

 

https://www.battlesectorx.com/


 
 

 

Option 4 Hollywood Bowling – Rochester  £5 

Option 5 Ice Rink – (1 hour staking) plus 30 minutes coaching £7.50  

Option 6 Pizza making at Academy - Food Tech room  FREE 

Option 7 Picnic afternoon at the Academy  FREE 

Option 8 Cinema at Odeon – Chatham  £5.50 

 

Places will be based on first come, first serve and when fully booked you will need to 

select an alternative activity on ParentPay. If you miss the deadline and fail to sign up to 

any activities, we will speak to your child on Wednesday 20th July so that they can select an 

activity within the Academy. 

Latest Mini School Leader Board – Friday 8th July 2022 

If you would like to see the most up-to-date version of the leader board for the Mini Schools, 

please speak to your child as this can be accessed on their ePraise app. 

Woolf are currently in the lead, and it is looking likely at this point those students will be 

crowned champions as the winning Mini School of the year! Although, it’s all to play for at 

both sports days next week. Can Turing catch Woolf?  

 

If you have any concerns, please contact me about any queries by emailing: 

robertdenness@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk  

Yours sincerely 

Robert Denness 

Associate Assistant Principal - Mini School System 

Director of Sport (Brompton Academy and Chatham Grammar) 

mailto:robertdenness@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk

